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MARRIAGE�

Couples planning to get married should contact the parish office at least one year in 

advance to be sure of adequate preparation for the Sacrament.�

�

BAPTISM�

Parents need to participate in baptism instruction and schedule a baptism date �

with the parish office.�

�

PENANCE�

By appointment or on Saturday afternoons, 4:00�4:30 PM.�

�

NEW PARISHIONERS�

Welcome! Please introduce yourselves and register in order to become a member �

of this community of believers. We are happy to affirm and welcome your gifts and 

presence in our midst.�

�

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS (RCIA)�

Become an official member of the Catholic Church.�

Unbaptized adults who wish to become Catholics�

 Adults baptized in other faiths who wish to join the Catholic church�

Baptized Catholics who have not yet received Eucharist and/or Confirmation �

Interested? Call the parish office for more information.�

�

VISIT AND/OR COMMUNION TO THE SICK�

Please call the parish office if you or a member of your family is hospitalized or �

confined to home because of illness. A member of the parish staff or a Eucharistic �

Minister will be happy to visit and bring Communion.�

�

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS�

Remember that bulletin announcements must be received in writing no later than 

9:00 AM Monday two weeks prior to publication date.�

                                           www.saintroseoflima.com�

�

�

�

�

�

LITURGICAL CELEBRATIONS�

LORD’S DAY MASSES�

�

Saturday 5:00 PM�

Sunday 10:00 AM�

�

HOLY DAYS�

8:30 AM & 7:00 PM�

�

PENANCE�

Saturday 4:00 PM � 4:30 PM or �

by appointment�

�

MAILING ADDRESS�

244 West Main Street, Box 685�

Northborough, MA 01532�

�

PARISH OFFICE�

508�393�2413�

Fax: 508�393�4922�

Email: saintrose1@verizon.net�

�

Office hours: Mon�Fri.�

8:30 AM � 4:30 PM�

�

Rev. James A. Houston, Pastor�

�

Theresa Fugardi, Pastoral Associate�

t.fugardi@aol.com �

�

Linda A. McGarvey�

Administrative Assistant�

saintrose1@verizon.net�

�

Stephen Lavoie�

Director of Youth Ministry�

stroseyouthministry@verizon.net�

�

Richard R. Zinkus, Dir. of Music�

riczin58@charter.net�

�

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE�

508�393�6444�

P.O. Box 387�

Office Hours: 10:00 AM � 5:00 PM�

Monday�Thursday�

Closed Fridays�

�

Susan McGoldrick�

Director Of Faith Formation�

smcgoldrickreled@verizon.net�

�

THRIFT SHOPPE�

Tuesday 10:00 AM � 3:00 PM�

September�June�

Handicapped Accessible�

SAINT ROSE OF LIMA 

TWENTY-SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
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Stewardship of Treasure�

�

�

September 27, 2020�

�

� � $  5,020.00� (68 env)�

 � � $       99.00  � Loose�

� � $  2,088.65� Online  (55)�

� � $  7,207.65           Total�

�

Annual Catholic School Appeal�

$568.76�

�

Thank you.�

�

A tithe in the amount of $400 was sent to Dismas House to 

support their ministry programs.�

�

Giving of our time involves being with God in prayer and �

worship and volunteering our time in the church and �

community activities that help others.�

Stewardship�

Consider On�Line Giving�

�

�

Are you aware that you can give online through 

your checking, debit or credit card accounts? �

�

It is a simple and efficient way to fulfill your stewardship �

commitment. It also benefits St. Rose by knowing what regular 

income to expect each weekend so that we can meet our �

financial obligations. �

�

To enroll in online giving, go to www.saintroseoflima.com,   

click on the top right tab that says “Give” and follow the �

instructions � it’s that easy!�

�

� � � � Thank you!�

Stay connected to the Mass:�

�

Go to the St Rose of Lima website:�

www.saintroseoflima.com�

Click on: Online Mass     View at anytime�

�

The Sunday Mass can now be seen on�

Northborough Cable, Tuesdays at 11:00 AM�

�

Verizon channel 31 or Charter channel 191�

Unless otherwise specified,  parish events and activities �

are suspended until further notice. �

�

Weekend Masses are being held on Saturday at 5:00 PM (which 

is also live streaming on the St. Rose Facebook page): 

www.facebook.com/stroseoflimaparish�

 and �

Sunday at 10:00 AM. The Sunday Mass will be held outside, 

weather permitting (bring your own chair).�

S�. R��� �	 L��
, N��������, MA�

If you scheduled a Mass Intention and the Mass was �

cancelled due to Covid�19,  please call the office at �

508�393�2413 to reschedule.�

�

�

Saturday     October 10�

�      Vigil:  Twenty�Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time�

 �

5:00 PM�     Evelyn Mae Birri�Robichaud (Great�grandparents�

�       Mary & Bob Lefevre)�

�

Sunday�      October 11�

�      Twenty�Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time �

�

10:00 AM   Elena Gillon (John Harrington)�

�

Prayer of  Spiritual Communion�

�

My Jesus, I believe that you are present in the most �

Blessed Sacrament. �

I love You above all things and I desire �

to receive You into my soul. �

Since I cannot now receive you sacramentally, �

come at least spiritually into my heart. �

I embrace you as if you were already there, �

and unite myself wholly to you. �

Never permit me to be separated from you. �

Amen.�

�

�

�

�

�

�

 �

Each year St. Rose of Lima has a Giving Tree that assists four 

organizations: Urban Missionaries, Northborough Helping Hands, 

Visitation House and UMASS�Link (Pediatric Unit). Through 

your generosity we have made Christmas a little brighter for 

many people. This year due to COVID�19  our traditional Giving 

Tree will be different. As the organizations let us know how they 

are proceeding, we will share the information with you.�

�

Below is a message from Northborough Helping Hands...�

�

Each year your Christmas Giving Tree has generously included 

gift requests from the Northborough Helping Hands Association, 

Inc., (NHHA) for families in need in Northborough and we have 

always been ever so grateful.�

�

Due to the impact of COVID�19, NHHA has made significant 

changes to this year’s Holiday Outreach Program. The decision 

has been made to give the families a “Gift Card Christmas” by�

switching to gift cards in lieu of toys and gifts.�

�

In order to allow families enough time to shop, the cards will be 

distributed at the Thanks giving distribution. �

�

Donations can be made online at �

https://northboroughelpinghands.org or mail a check or gift 

card to Northborough Helping Hands, PO Box 383, �

Northborough, MA 01532 by Sunday, November 1st.�

�

Northborough Helping Hands Association, Inc. is a non�profit 

volunteer organization and a 501(c3) charity.�

�

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact �

Colleen Lupien at 508�393�9012 or Marcia Roman at �

508�393�8763.�

�
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SAINT ROSE OF LIMA�

R4567689: E<9=>?68@ OAA6=4�

P. O. Box 387     Northboro, MA  01532�

Phone: 508�393�6444        Fax: 508�393�4922�

Hours: 10 AM�5 PM   Mon., Tues., Wed., Thurs.�

Closed Fridays�
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You should have received a Flocknote with a link to register for 

classes. You can complete the form online by following the link 

or by going to�

 www.saintroseoflima.com/children�and�youth.  �

A downloadable form is also available on the website.  If you 

are new to the program or to the parish, please send an email to�

Susan McGoldrick, Director of Faith Formation, at �

smcgoldrickreled@verizon.net or call 508�393�6444.�

Programs will begin in October.�

�

Twenty�Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time�

�

�

�

Using the image of a vineyard, Jesus tells a story (a parable) 

reminding us that we all have to care for God’s kingdom.  We 

are needed by God in this vineyard, as good workers, as good 

gardeners. Who has helped you live for God’s kingdom. �

Matthew 21:33�43      ~Family Faith on the Go�

�

Elementary Sessions�

Elementary sessions will begin the week of October 4

th

.  �

A Flocknote will be sent to all registered families so you �

may choose a book or ebook. Books and a schedule will be �

distributed following Sunday Mass on October 4

th

 in front of 

the Family Life Center.  If you are unable to make this time 

please call the office to make other arrangements.    �

�

Middle School Sessions�

The Middle School sessions are TBD and will�

 begin mid�October.�

�

High School (9

th

 and 10

th

 Grade) Sessions�

Start Date:  Sunday October 18

th

 (via Zoom)�

6:00 PM �

�

Confirmation Class (11

th

 Grade) Sessions�

Start Date:  Sunday October 18

th

 (via Zoom) �

Both parents and students to attend this session. �

4:30 PM �

�

Confirmation Meetings�

Confirmation candidates need to sign up for a brief meeting 

with Stephen Lavoie, Youth Minister, via the link that was 

sent in a Flocknote. �

�

Link:  https://doodle.com/poll/pkws9x5g5gqu5a7x�

�

�

�

�

Knights of Columbus Fraternal Benefits Seminar �

How to Obtain a Secure Retirement�

October 13�

�

The Knights of Columbus is an international Order of Catholic 

men who are called to lead with faith, protect their families, 

serve others and defend our values in a busy changing world. 

This year the Order is producing a series of webinars that will 

benefit all of our families.  On October 13th, renowned expert 

Tom Hegna will lead a seminar . We would like to invite all in-

terested Catholic men and their families to attend. �

�

To be our guest, please contact Brother Bernie Gillon and he will 

send you a link to register. There is no obligation to join. Bernie 

can be reached at 978�771�1725 or at bjgillon@gmail.com.�

�

�

�

�

�

Flocknotes�

�

Keep up to date with the latest at St. Rose of Lima. �

Join Flocknotes today!�

Receive email notifications about important parish events via 

Flocknotes. Simply go to the home page of the parish website: 

www.saintroseoflima.com) and sign up by either clicking on the 

small blue sheep in the upper right menu bar or scroll down the 

welcome page to locate the Flocknote sign�up on the right side.�

�

You can also join by texting 84576 and  use the keyword: �

stroseoflima.�

Religious Education Prayer�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

Gracious God, �

�

Summer has faded and new possibilities lie on the horizon.  

Bless all those who are beginning or returning to their roles as �

Catechists as well as those who lead and support their efforts.  �

�

May this school year be a time of grace and potential as they 

teach and challenge others to grow in �

faith, knowledge and wisdom.�

�

Bless the children along with their parents �

as they begin a new educational year.  �

�

May their minds be open to learning and to the wonder of  �

discovery and insight.  �

�

Be with us all and keep us safe as we embark �

on this new year of learning.   �

Amen�



�

�

October 4, 2020�

�

�

�

�

�

Youth Group Meetings�

�

The Middle School and High School Youth Group are  �

opportunities for pre�teens and teenagers of the parish to join �

together in faith for various social, spiritual and service �

programs. Anyone in grades 6�12 is encouraged to join us for 

Youth Group meetings and events.�

�

�

Stephen Lavoie, Youth Minister�

�

Volunteer Opportunities in Worcester�

�

Urban Missionaries of Our Lady of Hope is a Catholic Social �

Action Ministry in the Diocese of Worcester.  In these difficult �

economic times, they are in need of volunteers who are willing to 

donate their time and talents to help support our day to day �

operations in the “helping the least, the last and the left out.”  If 

you have time and would like to help us make a difference, please 

contact them by email at: mailbox@urbanmissionaries.com or by 

phone 508�831�7455.�

�

Virtual Bible Study for �

Middle School Youth�

�

�

�

�

�

�

All middle school youth in 6�8th grade are invited to participate�

 in the Diocesan Middle School Bible Study! Join us for an 8�part 

study as we take a closer look at Scripture, what it means, and why 

it is important in our lives. If you are interested in learning more 

about the Bible and how it all fits together, then this is the perfect 

opportunity for you! Our study will be broken up into 8 sessions 

that will be roughly 45 minutes each. These sessions will take place 

on the third Sunday of the month beginning October 18 at 6:00 

PM. Over  the course of 8 sessions, we will discuss how to read 

and approach the Bible, the basic story from beginning to end, how 

to pray with Scripture through “lectio divina”, and how the Bible 

connects to our lives. To sign up for �

more information, go to:�

 neworcester.org/middle�school�bible�study�

�

�

�

�

�

�

Virtual Trivia and Theology for High School Youth�

�

�

All high school youth are invited to join us for a new monthly 

virtual youth ministry series call Trivia & Technology!   Join us 

on the first Sunday of the month beginning on October 4 from �

7�8 pm as we discuss var ious difficult questions and issues 

related to our Catholic faith and how the Church answers those 

questions.  To sign up or for more information, �

go to: neworcester.org/trivia�and�technology. �

For your health and safety….�

�

We will only have one bathroom available for �

emergencies. Please plan to use your restroom at home �

before attending Mass.�

�

Thank you.�

Garden Lunch Date � Church Parking Lot �

�

Sponsored by the Saint Rose Women’s Club�

�

Saturday, 10/10� Noon�

�

 So many enjoyed our Coffee on the Common and Woodland 

Hike in September and it was great to enjoy the outdoors and 

see people we have not seen in so long.�

�

On Saturday, October 10th at noon, we are planning another 

event, following all protocols so we can be safe and enjoy the 

company of friends. Consider joining us while we still have the 

lovely weather.�

�

Bring your own lunch, a chair and your mask. We will spread 

out on the lawn behind our Community Garden. We will remain 

physically distant while still being able to catch up with friends 

or meet new ones.�

�

Bring your neighbors, sisters and friends! All are welcome but 

remember… bring a mask!�

�

Please email saintrosewomensclub@gmail.com to let us know 

you are joining us or if you have questions.�

Save the date!�

Saint Rose of Lima�

5 k and Family Fun goes Hybrid! �

�

“Shine Your Light”�

�

Saturday, Oct. 31� Sunday, Nov. 8th�

�

Join us for a week of Faith, Fun, Fellowship and Service. Each 

day a different activity will be offered � a mix of in�person and 

virtual events. There will be something for everyone!�

�

Please watch the bulletin or the website for more information.�

Racism Workshop...space is limited, act fast. If interested, 

please contact Theresa: t.fugardi@aol.com. Once full, we will 

create a waiting list for a return workshop.�


